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August 11, 2006
Electronic Bulletin No. 796
RE: General Rate Increase from and to Queretaro, QR Mexico

Dear Valued Customer:

Effective September 10, 2006 Pacer Stacktrain will increase all rates (FAK's and PSQ's) from
and to our Queretaro, QR Mexico Ramp by $250. Exceptions to this increase will be limited to
quotes that Pacer Stacktrain has contractually agreed not to increase for a specific time frame.

This increase will be in lieu of the General Rate Increase announced on July 20, 2006 in our
Stack Facts Electronic Bulletin No. 787.

We are here to help. Please consult your Pacer Stacktrain Business Development Representative
with any questions: in Mexico: Eduardo Johnson, (phone from US: 011 (52 55) 5202 24 88 ext
226, email: eduardo_johnson@pacerstack.com) or in the U.S., Clinton Bell (phone in US: 817-
837-4706, email: clinton_bell@pacerstack.com).

We appreciate your business.



